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ISSUED: April 06, 2021 NUMBER: RM 21-02 
 

FROM: Board of Directors 

TO: All Participants 

SUBJECT: B-Spec Mazda2 Header Letter #29944 
 
 
 
The CRB is rescinding letter #29944 due to logistical issues in meeting the production run on the newly designed header 
for the Mazda2. Mazda is suggesting a new date of June 01, 2021. The B-Spec committee will create a new letter with 
updated verbiage when a firm date is established.  
 
 
In B-Spec Spec Line, Mazda2 (10-14), delete follows: 
"Allow Mazda Header PN: 0000-06-2401. The existing PN: HB.EM 60-404-S-SS or HP-MZD001is will not be allowed after 
1/1/2023." 
 
In B-Spec Spec Line, Mazda2 (10-14), change weight as follows: 
"23302380" 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
CRB 
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